

Picket Piece Residents Association

Minutes of meeting online – 10th September 2020

Attending: Chris Parker (CP) Pippa Hulme (PH) Chris Grant (CG) Tom Stevenson (TS) Keith Rackham (KP)

Apologies: Andrew Perry Michael Leese

1. Welcome
2. Update from last meeting
 - a) NORA (National Organisation of Resident Associations) – PH has looked into them, it seems to have a lot of positives for just £25 for a year, and def worth signing up to to try. May be helpful and offer advice on items that affect the village and how best to proceed.
 - b) Funding – update on defib, Bonnie from Dawn Breakers helped to raise the funds for the defib, electrician is pretty much ready to install the one outside the village hall, there are already 5 in and around Andover Town Centre.
 - c) Newsletter – email from Andrea Harris updated the committee, also asked if there was anything else to be considered. Asked Charlotte (TVBC Countryside Officer) re dog poop bags, where it is asked that members of public top up when passing if they have spares, has worked in other towns and villages, committee happy to monitor regularly to ensure kept tidy, trial for a month maybe? Awaiting return email. Suggestion for more dog poop bins around the village.
 - d) Mum and Toddler group – no further update as to when starting up again due to current COVID situation
 - e) Emailed Councillor Hornby of HCC re street audit, no reply – ongoing
 - f) Ox Drove Meadow – CP spoke to Charlotte confirming the meadow which was felt required cutting but had not heard back as yet, TS seems to remember seeing a letter that it gets cut twice a year.
3. Future events:
Nothing in the planning still due to COVID-19
4. AOB:
Nothing noted

Date of next meeting – Thursday 8th October (can't remember if that is what we agreed before it cut off?)